
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

2022 Scottsdale Legislative Breakfast 
 

 
 

8:30 a.m., Friday, January 7, 2022 
Scottsdale Stadium 

7408 E. Osborn Road 
Scottsdale, AZ 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the 2022 Scottsdale Legislative Breakfast 
scheduled to be held at 8:30 a.m., on Friday, January 7, 2022, at the 
Scottsdale Stadium, 7408 E. Osborn Road, Scottsdale, Arizona has 
been cancelled. A quorum of the City Council will not be in attendance. 
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